
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Ray Waite

Address The Old Farmhouse,Main Street,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1HN

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments "See attachments" 
Cherwell District Council 
We moved here in 2005 from Manchester, we wanted a house in a small village and Hanwell 
fitted the bill, since then different building firms have had permission from Cherwell council, 
to build houses all over the outskirts of Banbury, infinging on the villages surrounding 
Banbury. 
The Hanwell road is now a through road for cars and trucks, most of the time it is blocked 
with two way traffic and this is only the beginning if Vistry Homes have there way and get 
planning permission. 
We suffered with three way traffic lights on the Warwick road for about a year, when Hanwell 
Chase was built. 
If this nightmare is given planning permission, taking up beautiful farm land and putting 
houses on it, it will be a loss to everyone living near and far. 
Has anybody figured the sewage problem, more houses mean more sewage, leading up to 
pipe blockages and road ups,  and eventually new sewage systems, so the roads will have to 
be dug up for years while they replace them, we won't be able to go into Banbury shopping 
because it will take too much time and fuel to qeue at "temporary traffic lights.  
To me I think the Government and the Council are wrong if you allow the planning on the 
houses. 
Regards 
Ray Waite
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